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PSC Chairman Julie Brown (center) and PSC Chief of Safety Rick Moses 

(right) joined Governor Rick Scott and Emergency Management Director 

Brian Koon (left) at the Florida Sheriffs Association’s Winter Conference 

on January 31, 2017 in Jacksonville to speak on storm recovery.  
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In February, 
Commissioner Brown 
was part of a NARUC 

delegation, represent-
ing eight states, that 

visited Puerto Rico 
to provide advice 

on regulatory issues 
for the island’s electric 

grid and storm 
resiliency.
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Exploring the Value of Water,

Perspective on Electric Vehicles, and more...

Commissioner Brown explaining Florida’s preparation. Puerto Rico Commissioner Lillian Mateo Santos tour-
ing a power plant with Commissioner Brown (right).


